
Periodical Concerning the renewal of the amended circular No. 3/2015 

The Suez Canal Authority has decided that the amended circular No.3/2015 concerning container 

ships coming from ports of the east coast of America heading to south east Asian ports shall 

remain in effect for 3 monthes as from 6/12/2015, to be renewed . 

 

 

 

Director of Transit Department 

Eng./ Mohamed Sakr El-Arabi  

 

Circular No 3/2015 and its amendments are cancelled  

in Circular No 1/2016 

 


